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2ÀġÙĚ æĆĖ ĴĆĥĖ 2íÀĖĴ 

Wednesday 15th June  

Y3 Model Village Trip  

Monday 27th June  

EYFS Sports Day 

Tuesday 28th June  

KS1 Sports Day 

Wednesday 29th June  

KS2 Sports Day 

 

Teddy Bears Jubilee Picnic 

Show Racism The Red Card 

Reception Induction Evening 
On Wednesday evening we welcomed our Reception children and both current 
and new families for their induction evening. The children enjoyed exploring the  
setting and getting to know their new friends whilst the parents found out about 
what happens in reception class, our school and the wider community. Thank 
you to all that attended, we look forward to September when the children start 

Year 5 representatives from St Cuthbertôs and Christ the King enjoyed visiting 
Bloomfield Road to take part in the Give Racism The Red Card workshop. The 
children learnt about discrimination, hate crimes and completed posters about 
racism whilst touring Blackpool Football Club stadium. The children then had an 
opportunity to be journalists and interview former international and Premier 
League football player Trevor Sinclair. The boys look forward to sharing their 
knowledge in class and across school in the coming weeks. 

Pupil Leadership Team 
Well done once again to our pupil leaders.  On  
Wednesday our pupil leaders received their certificates, 
badges and good wishes from our school  
community.  Parents were invited to watch virtually.   
Prefect badges are on their way!  Mrs Smith reminded 
them of the job in hand and how important it is to stick to 
their manifesto they wrote in the application letters.  Best 
of luck team pupil leader! Wear your badge with pride. 

Well done to the Aspens team for putting on the special teddy bears Jubilee  

picnic.. Despite the bit of rain we had, the children had a lovely time, even some 

of the teddies joined in. 
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Wonderful Wednesday 

Scooters 
We still have children playing in the CTK carpark on scooters, bikes and one case of playing football. Please 

can parents explain the dangers of this and ask their children to keep to the pavement when they enter CTK 

grounds. 

Home Reading 

Our wonderful Wednesday names this week are: 

Year 1- Maja K & Zowie G 

Year 2- Olivia K & Livia Z 

Year 3- Alicia L & Zofia H 

Year 4- Max D & Joseph J 

Year 5- Blake B & Tyler B 

Year 6- Callum M 

Well done to you all. 

FREE Junior/Youth Rugby 
Blackpool Stanley Rugby League Club are holding a 

rugby club for free every Wednesday between  

7-8pm. This will be held on Kingscote Park in  

Layton. For more information please contact 

07840848881, their Facebook page or visit their 

website at http://blackpoolstanley.com/ 
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Blackpool Evening Gazette School Photo  

 

Aspens Competition 

MCAS 
Thank you for your patience and cooperation with the switch over to MCAS. Lunches will  

remain on ParentPay but all other services will now be through the MCAS app. After school 

club will need to be booked and paid for beforehand, breakfast club payments will show via 

óoutstanding paymentsô on your app. Mrs Cullen will bill nursery for the current week on a  

Friday, which again, will show under óoutstanding payments'. If you still require the details for 

the MCAS app, please pop in to the office. 

Well done to all those that entered the Aspens colouring competition. We had lots of entries but the  

Aspens team found their favourites. 

Alma S- Reception Zowie G & Scarlett H- Year 1 Filey H- Year 2 

Lottie B- Year 3 Kelsey C- Year 4 Shara S- Year 6 

Year 3 Trip 
On Wednesday 15th June 2022, Year 3 will visit the Blackpool Model Village  
at Stanley Park. The cost for each child is Ã4.80. Parents can pay using the 
MCAS app. If you have difficulty paying using the app, please speak to the  
office team. 

Anastasia B- Nursery 

Layla-Rose R- Year 5 


